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Comments: The prairie dog management plan will be beneficial to Thunder Basin National grass land area. The

prairie dog has been around for a long time and since then they do have their pros and cons such as they

provide food for the predators and they also provide shelter from their vacant holes. But what they are mainly

great for is the reduction of high vegetation around the prairie such as tall grass and brush. It also helps the

bigger game as food source. They eat healthier from land management from the critters underneath the ground. I

do see how it will affect non federal such as grazing and ranching. Mounds making ranchers lose profit such as

their cattle and horses are injured and have to be taken down. Prairie dogs are then shot from ranchers

frustration. But the more you move them, they will continue to grow, but make sure they are studied and tested if

Black footed ferrets are coming back to that area. They need a entire town full of dogs so that way the ferrets

wont run out of resource of food. Therefore either alternative will help the Prairie dogs. 


